
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday night at the State Conference is going to be hopping again with  
the 2nd Annual  

C.A.R.’s Got Talent Contest! 
 

In order to participate as a contestant you must send an email to statepresdent@ncscar.org by March 17th with 
the following information: 
 
Your Name 
 
Your Stage Name (if you have one) 
 
Your Age 
 
Your Society 
 
Your Talent (describe in detail) 
 
 
 
Your parent’s approval (if under 18) 
 

 
The Rules 

 
1. All members wishing to perform MUST email the information requested above to 

statepresident@ncscar.org no later than March 17th.  The number of performers may be limited 
due to time. 
 

2. Performances are limited to no more than 5 minutes. 
 

3. A Bluetooth-connected speaker will be available if you have music as part of your act. 
 

4. Decision of the judges is final 
 

5. Prizes will be awarded. 


